
 
 
 

Academic Delivery During Curfew Period 
 
 
Dear Students 

 

• Due to the island-wide curfew imposed, academic delivery 

of all programs will be carried out online. Also, all the 

lectures will be recorded and made available to students 

 

• On-campus examinations scheduled during the curfew 

period will be rescheduled for a later date 

 

• For information on the Online examinations scheduled 

during this period, please refer to the notices published by 

the relevant faculty/ school. 

 

• Please check the CourseWeb notices regularly for updates. 

 

 

Director - Academic Affairs 

9th May 2022 

 


